
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

           2nd November 2023 

 

Subject: Hawthorn Road Closure (November 6th Onwards) 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

We have been in contact with the water company responsible for the roadworks scheduled to commence on 

Hawthorn Road next week. They have informed us that access for pedestrians and cyclists will be maintained 

during the closure. 

 

We kindly request that pupils exercise caution and prioritise their safety while in this area. If you encounter any 

issues or have concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Priory Pembroke 


